
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/

regularly for school and class updates.  

Mrs. Coleman’s News
Very well done to Year Two, who all performed beautifully at the Oldham 

Coliseum during the 37th Choral Speaking Festival on Tuesday 

morning. The boys and girls were the youngest participants and did 

incredibly well, reciting their poems confidently on the rather daunting large 

stage! Thank you to the Year 4 parents who attended the Multiplication 

Check information meeting after school on Wednesday. The slides are 

available on the Y4 classes page of the school website. Please keep an eye on 

your emails for future events for different Year Groups.

Our attendance target is 96%

Our whole school attendance total to 

date is 92%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE &

PUNCTUALITY
EVERY DAY COUNTS

This week we have been busy 

discussing the word ‘modelling' and 

thinking about the different models 

that support our learning in school.

Attendance Digital Stars

Word of the Week
Mr. Dunn Says…
Hello everybody,

It has been another very busy week here at Northmoor 

with the added excitement of snow! The boys and girls will 

need to bring their hats, scarves and gloves to school for a 

little while longer. In the event of extreme weather please 

check your emails before making the journey to school.

Year 4 had a sensational time at Tropical World on 

Wednesday this week, their behaviour was excellent, and 

they were a credit to our academy. Well done!

Have a lovely weekend, keep warm!

All our Northmoor children can be digital stars 

today as they can access learning from home.  

Please encourage your child to access MyOn for 

reading, Purple Mash for activities your teacher 

has set, TT Rockstars and Sumdog for maths 

practise.  



What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4
Year 4 have had a very exciting 

week as they have been to 

Tropical World in Leeds. They 

experienced some of the sights 

and sounds of the rainforest and 

took part in a workshop that 

brought together their science 

and geography work.

Year 5 Year 6

This week in Maths in Year 2 we 

have been learning about division. It 

has been quite tricky understanding 

how to group amounts but with our 

inverse knowledge of our times tables 

we have conquered it! We have come 

to the end of our topic about 

Florence and this week we have been 

comparing hospitals from then and 

now. Ask me what I know!

This week, we have started our 

new novel Wonder. We are 

writing a diary entry from  

different character’s points of 

view. On Tuesday, we used 

drama to discuss how the 

characters are feeling when 

different events happen. 

This week year five have been 
working hard on fractions in 

maths. We have also been 
retelling the story of 

Ferdinand the bull and 

completed a story-woosh of 
the story on Monday. Here is 

one of Jet class being 
Ferdinand who was stung by 

a bee.

This week in Year 1 we have 

been reading letters from Max 

and planning our reply for next 

week. In Maths, we have been 

using a number line to subtract 

one and two-digit numbers 

from each other. In R.E., we 

have been learning about 

religious stories of Islam and 

what they mean to Muslims.

This week, we have been writing 

delicious descriptions of the 

amazing Chocolate Room in Willy 

Wonka's factory. Ask us what 

tasty treats are in our room! In 

our Maths, we have been using 

our times table knowledge to help 

us with our division. Make sure 

to be a TT Rockstar!

This week in Nursery we have 

been reading 'The Gingerbread 

Man'. We mixed the 

ingredients to make our own 

gingerbread men and 

decorated them with chocolate. 

In Maths we have been 

counting objects to 10

This week we have been 

reading ‘Cave Baby’ we have 

been describing the different 

animals in the book and 

creating our own cave 

paintings. In Maths we have 

been learning about odd and 

even numbers .



Stars of the Week

Reception Ruby – Aisha for always being so enthusiastic about her writing.

Year 1 Sapphire – Nehan for brilliant sentences in his writing!

Year 1 Jade – Masheait for super phonics!

Year 2 Pearl – Mella for being a super mathematician this week in division!

Year 2 Topaz – Muhammed Mir for his effort in his learning this week.

Year 3 Coral – Jannah for settling back into school so well and always trying her best!

Year 3/4 Garnet – Amanha for always being so helpful without ever needing to be asked!

Year 4 Amethyst – Diesta for being such a wonderful, positive influence in class.

Year 4 Citrine – Feerozah for making very sensible choices.

Year 5 Jet – Tyson for super fractions work in Maths

Year 5 Zircon – Moiz for a wonderful attitude in Maths.

Year 5/6 Tourmaline – Alexia for her improved attitude towards learning. 

Year 6 Onyx – Elisabeta for superb maths work on fractions!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Omera for brilliant maths work!


